
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

July 2023

EDINBURGH WAY

As Oral health and healthy eating is important, we have been reading books and carrying out activities to help 
promote a healthy lifestyle. The Farmers all role played as dentists and pretended to clean their friend’s teeth, 
we spoke about the causes of plaque and ways we can keep our teeth healthy. We also spent time making 
healthy meals and explored making healthy meal choices. We planted our own vegetables in the garden so we 
can watch them grow and flourish.

DATES FOR DIARY
THURSDAY 6TH JULY

We will celebrate the first ever postcode being made by designing
and writing our own post cards. 

WC 10TH JULY - LEAVERS PARTY WEEK 
Activities will be sent out via ParentZone 

FRIDAY 14TH JULY – NATIONAL ICE CREAM DAY
We will be making home made ice cream. 

FRIDAY 28TH JULY – WORLD TIGER DAY
We will be learning about what Tigers eat, where they live and how they grow. 

Look what we will be doing…
We will be holding graduation for our Farmers children who are leaving for school. 
We will be continuing to develop our gardening area and will be planting lots of fruit and vegetables. 

Look what we have done…
The weather has been so bright and beautiful that we have taken all 
our exciting activities outdoor so that we can learn and explore in 
nature. A new mud kitchen has been introduced to the garden, where 
we can sit and enjoy ice-pops and make lots of mud recipes, with our 
new equipment and utensils.
The nursey’s mascot Eddie the Elephant celebrated his birthday, and 
the Farmers were there to celebrate alongside him, they threw him a 
huge party with lots of food and music for all the nursery to join in.
We celebrated international dinosaur day, we pretended to be 
dinosaurs ourselves, made dinosaur mud footprints and then 
splashed about as we washed the dinosaurs.

We have also been working on recognising our feelings 
and emotions, during ‘mental health week’. This 
included making our own instruments and sensory lava 
bottles amongst mindfulness relaxation, yoga and 
much more.

This week we had an outdoor tea party for Father’s 
Day. This was a huge success and the children 
participated in different activities such as dancing, 
singing, reading, dough disco and also enjoyed healthy 
snacks alongside their daddies. We are already looking 
forward to our next event.


